
 
F&B Cases Panel <fbcasework@ahss.org.uk> 
 
Thank you for your consultation on this application.  The members of the AHSS Forth & Borders 
Cases Panel have examined the application, and do not wish to comment on this proposal. 
  
Kind regards, 
 
 
James Seabridge-Cooper, Convenor 
on behalf of the Forth & Borders Cases Panel 
 

 
 
 


